Communications Committee Minutes 1-10-2024

Attending: Carol Ritting; Barbara Seidel, Ranvir Bakshi, Faith Paulsen, Art D'Adamo, Betsy Lowe, JB McAllister, Rochelle Tormollen: 

Silent worship began our meeting.

Photos for our web page: Photos were taken in our Gwynedd Meeting in the Worship rooms on January 7 before and after Meeting for Worship. We selected  those we thought were the best. They are located on the link


We will send this link to Stacy Kent Wycoff who has volunteered to edit them, cropping, changing lighting, etc.  and creating the best choices for us to use. Our initial goals are to get a photo to replace an old one on the Home Page of the website. Art D'Adamo will edit photos for our Communications Committee Page. We will use other edited photos created by Stacy from our photos to start a library of photos to choose from as needed .

Betsy also reminded us that we need additional photos that include our young people, our younger adults,  and more of the variety of activities and people in our Meeting. 

Private Facebook Page: Betsy wanted clarity about sharing birthday information of the Private Facebook page if a member already has shared that information on Facebook. Also she reminded us that sharing private information about members such as health updates is not appropriate. These clarifications need to be added to the administration directions concerning the Facebook page.

Abington Quarter web page: Rochelle commented that , for changes about Gwynedd on their Abington Quarter website it must come from an "approved person" from Gwynedd. Coming from our office manager is not enough. We have identified Art D'Adamo as our approved person.

We ended with silent worship
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